
Winter News 18 
 
TRIVIA NIGHT 
This Saturday night, August 6 at 7pm, the Club is holding its annual trivia night. We are 
hoping that all available members will attend. If you have not organised a table contact Leana 
Tilley or one of the members of the winter committee to book your place. Don’t miss out on 
having a fun night and helping to raise funds for the club. 
 
BALLAM PARK FRANKSTON 
The last individual cross country event for this winter is being held this Saturday (yes just 
prior to the trivia night!). 
With several of our teams near the top of their divisional ladders, we need a big turn out to 
make sure we continue with the successful results we have achieved so far. 
 
Program, Saturday, August 6, Ballam Park, Frankston (Melway 103 B4)  
 
1:00pm 3km Men U14, Women U20, U14 
 
1:10pm 6km Men U20, Women U16, U18 
 
1:40pm 8km Men U18 
 
2:10pm 4km Men U16, Women Open 
 
2:30pm 16km Men Open 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
The next event is the Coliban Relay from Harcourt to Bendigo on Saturday, August 20. 
We are hoping to fill at least two men’s teams (12 runners) and two women’s teams (10 
runners). Please let us know of your availability for this event. 
As there are no junior events on this day, some of the juniors might wish to help make up a 
senior team. 
 
 
Hope to see you all at Frankston and/or at the trivia night! 
 


